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On June 4, 2022, Shine City Project enjoyed some time at Mt. Charleston! 

 

Our Shine City Project volunteers met with staff members of both Get Outdoors Nevada and Mt. 

Charleston at the Spring Mountains Visitor Gateway. 

 

Although we couldn't find so much trash, it was nice walking along the trails and enjoying each other's 

company! 

 

 


